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Praise and Request
For those of you who have been following our saga of renewing our work
permits, visas, and government paperwork: we have good news and bad
news. 

First the good news: the Pryor family’s work permits and passports with visas
attached have been processed and are now in hand.  As of today, we have 85
days to get on the plane and head back to PNG.  (But, who’s counting right??!!)

The bad news:  Rebecca Linsenbigler’s work permit has not processed yet. 
Which means that those 85 days are a short period of time indeed to get all of
those things done in time.

Would you please give thanks for those that are done already, but join with us
in prayer for the timely completion of Rebecca’s work permit and visa.  We are
excited about her joining us there in PNG and don’t want something like this to
stand in her way.

Graduation……
Sort of…..
Karie has completed here final “full”
semester of her graduate studies here at
OSU.  She had a 4.0 in all her classes. 
(I’m her husband and I’m allowed to

Packing and More
Packing
 Have you ever had to pack up all you
own, and move somewhere?  We have. 
In fact, we have done it several times, yet
somehow practice does not make perfect. 
We are in the winding down stages of
living in Stillwater, OK.  We are not just
making decisions on packing up or selling
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brag!)  Since she would not be here to
walk for graduation, she went ahead and
completed the formalities on May 3.  While
it was great to see her in the “outfit” there
is still some classes yet to complete.  I
believe were definitily more excited to see
the ceremony than Mom and Dad!
She still has 3 classes to compete in the
summer school sessions. These are
highly intensive, and overlap each other a
little bit.  Please pray for her to have clarity
of mind while she takes on this last
hurdle.  If she is successful, she will have
accomplished her goal to do a two years
Masters Program in one year.
 

items we have been using.  We also have
some items that are going to be shipped in
a container all the way to PNG!  Some
sawmill parts, building material and
hardware, and even an ATV are a few the
things getting shipped.
I (Jesse) have been over the last month or
so, outfitting the ATV for dual purpose
use.  It will be used to haul sick patients,
medical supplies, and construction tools. 
When there’s a snake bite victim, time is a
priceless commodity.  Being able to
transport someone quickly to the clinic or
to the airstrip for an evacuation is very
important. 
So far I have welded up an extra rack on it
to make it more of a utility vehicle.  The
winch on the front is a great addition to
pull it out of any mud holes it might get
stuck in.  All of these items should be in a
container and on it’s way by the middle of
June.
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